
Dear 6th grade Parents and Guardians:

West Hollow Middle School is preparing for the 2018-2019 school year.   We are requesting your child’s
World Language selection for 7th grade.   Please open the attached link below or the link on The West
Hollow Middle School homepage to complete your child’s selection form. Please complete the form using
your child’s Half Hollow Hills Google Account.  All selections are due by Friday, January 26th.  Please visit
our webpage www.hhh.k12.ny.us under the Academics tab to learn more about our World Language
Program or contact your child’s counselor at 631-592-3420.

World Language Selection Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2b6XOuG4S_x8Zyj_v1BbDepR0TZ3Tv45jrhnNyu5ONYsxmA/viewform

Sincerely,

Ed Marinich

Director of Guidance

631-592-3420
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